
 

 

Statement on Wroughton Preschool’s 

Safeguarding & Child Protection Responsibilities 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As a provider of childcare registered with OFSTED, we are 

required by law to follow the Child Protection Procedures agreed 

with the Local Safeguarding Children Board and OFSTED within 

our responsibility to ‘Safeguard Children’. 

We will endeavour to share with you any concerns we may have 

regarding injury or specific issues of concern at all times. We will 

keep a record of such incidents and share this with you. We do 

have a duty to refer to Social Services if we suspect your child is 

at a risk of abuse. 

We will inform you if we make a referral to Social Services, unless 

to do so first would place your child at increased risk of significant 

harm. Our first concern will always be the welfare of your child. 

We have a copy of the “What to do if you are worried a child is 

being abused” documents for you to see if you wish. 

Name of provider – Wroughton Preschool 

Zena Warburton is our Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL) for 

Safeguarding and Child Protection and the Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Lead (DDSL) is Charlotte Dimbylow. 

Our Designated Officer (a committee member) who oversees this 

work is the Preschool’s Committee Chairperson. 

 


